
 

Sydney Telstra 500 Race Circuit 
Update 
Works associated with the temporary overlay 
for the Sydney Telstra 500 commenced on 
Monday 19 October. 
These works include:  

• The construction of grandstands on 
Australia Avenue and Edwin Flack 
Avenue (Coach Pod B). 

• The placement of concrete barriers and 
debris fences along Australia Avenue, 
Kevin Coombs Avenue and Edwin Flack 
Avenue.  

• The construction of pedestrian bridge 
footings at the intersection of Australia 
Avenue and New England Avenue, Kevin 
Coombs Avenue, Olympic Boulevard and 
Edwin Flack Avenue. 

 
At all times, traffic management wardens 
will be in place to ensure the smooth 
passage of traffic. 
 
HMRA will provide a weekly update on all 
works associated with the event.  

 
Circuit Map 
V8 Supercars Australia has released an 
updated Track Circuit Map attached for your 
information which can be found overleaf. It 
should be noted the food and beverage 
precinct in Dawn Fraser Avenue has been 
clearly marked as “Eat Street”. The Sydney 
Olympic Park Business Association is 
working with HMRA to make 'Eat Street' an 
integral part of the event experience by 
showcasing its diverse range of food and 
dining options.   
 
Event Parking 
For businesses operating in Parkview Drive 
and Herb Elliott Avenue, windshield access 
passes will be distributed by HMRA to 
ensure that access to existing private parking 
facilities continues. The windshield passes 
will allow traffic wardens to screen vehicles 

swiftly, reducing potential impacts in the 
area. All other existing pass holders will be 
contacted by SOPA about alternative 
arrangements.  
 
Newington Parking Issues 
Measures will be put in place by HMRA to 
protect residential parking in Newington. 
These measures will include increased 
patrols by Auburn City Council Rangers and 
the NSW Police Force and the placement of 
Variable Message Signs indicating resident 
only parking.  
 
Expression of Interest 
The Gema Group have been appointed as 
the Master Caterer for the Sydney Telstra 
500 event. They are now calling for 
expressions of interest for companies or 
individuals interested in operating catering 
outlets at the 2009 event.  For further 
information contact Anthony Barbera from 
the Gema Group at Anthony@gema.com.au.  
 
Business Briefings 
The second round of the Sydney Telstra 500 
Business Briefings was well attended with 
over 70 businesses from Sydney Olympic 
Park and surrounding suburbs being 
represented. The briefing included 
presentations from representatives of both 
V8 Supercars Australia and Integrated Event 
Delivery Management about the event and 
the works associated with the bump-in of 
temporary race infrastructure. 
 
Be a part of the Sydney Telstra 500 
If you are interested in joining in all the action 
of the Sydney Telstra 500 event as a 
volunteer, please complete the attached form 
and send it to: 
Event Assistant 
V8 Supercars Events 
PO Box 607 
Southport BC QLD 4215  
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Further information 
Enquiries about information contained in this Newsletter can be directed to Chris Bastic, 
General Manager Stakeholder Relations on 9338 6637 or at chris.bastic@hmra.nsw.gov.au  
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